
Posted November 12, 2019 

SANDOVAL COUNTY  
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING  

The Sandoval County Board of Commissioners will convene as a committee of the 
whole to attend Sandoval County’s Employee Luncheon  at 11: 00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. on 
Friday, December 13, 2019 located at the Sandoval County Administration Building (1st 
Floor), 1500 Idalia Road, Building D, Bernalillo, NM. 

No county business will be conducted and no actions will be taken at this meeting. 

For further information, please call the County Manager’s Office at (505) 867-7538. 


	NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING

